Playground Maintenance Arrangement



August 30, 2001

Col. Cleland Wing Commander, 4 Wing Cold Lake P.O. Box 6550 Station Forces Cold Lake, Alberta T9M 2C6

Dear Col. Cleland:

The City of Cold Lake Operations Department through a co-operative effort with base personnel has recently worked toward upgrades and inspections of playgrounds contained on the Base.

The "Letter of Intent" from the former Towns prior to amalgamation contemplated that the responsibility for playground maintenance would be turned over to the City of Cold Lake once the playgrounds met Certified Standards.

This condition has now been met and the City of Cold Lake will officially accept responsibility effective September 1st, 2001. Inquires and additional information will be received by Myron Thompson, Director of Operational Services.

Sincerely,

Hansa Thaleshvar

Mayor,

cc: Major M. Gagnon Mark Power, CAO

Myron Thompson, Director of Operational Services

/me

J.A.M. GAGNON, MAJ WCEO

5513 - 48 Avenue, Cold Lake, Alberta T9M 1A1 Tel: (780) 594-4494, Fax: (780) 594-3480